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GUEST SPEAKER  
KELLY PAGET 

The Library, which stands on the site of the original Newcastle 
Central Catholic Library, offers our community access to 
resources relating to Religious Education, Scripture, Theology, 
Liturgy, and more.

Following on from the opening, Kelly Paget will be the guest 
speaker  at our TWEC dinner. In 2023, Pope Francis announced 
for the first time that he would invite Non-Bishop Members to 
participate in the General Synod of Bishops in Rome and Kelly 
was amongst five Australians chosen personally by the Holy 
Father to participate in the Synod. 

STANDING ON  
THE SHOULDERS 
The official opening of the Diocesan 
Resource Centre and Library and the 
2024 TWEC Dinner. 
FRIDAY 31 MAY 

Friday 31 May 

Library opening – 4.30pm 
Free entry. All welcome 

TWEC Dinner – 5.30pm 
$40pp includes buffet meal and 

presentation 

REGISTER HERE


